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New Lunchtime Activities - Craze of the Week 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 08 Mar 2018 12:07 

Dear Parent, 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be launching an exciting new lunchtime strategy next week called 

'Craze of the Week'. This will involve traditional playground games and the use of different types of 

equipment during the lunch break. Each week we will run a different 'craze' which will include structured 

activities that the children can participate in individually or in teams. This can help to promote social 

interaction, teamwork and cooperation. There will be a specific area of the playground dedicated to the 

'Craze of the Week' activities, and these sessions will run at lunchtime on Tuesday - Friday every week to 

allow as many children as possible to join in. 

The sessions will be supervised by myself, along with the help of the House Captains, and we will be 

encouraging as many children as possible to get involved. We have invested in new equipment specifically 

designed for lunchtime activities and the funds for this were kindly donated by St. Paul's Parents 

Association. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs C Foster 

PE & Games Co-ordinator 
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